
Office of School Board Members November 16, 2017 
Board Meeting of December 6, 2017 
 
Dr. Marta Pérez, Board Member 
 
SUBJECT: WORKSHOP TO REVIEW OPTIONS FOR ENHANCED 

EFFICIENCY AT COMMITTEE AND BOARD MEETINGS 
 
COMMITTEE: ACADEMICS, INNOVATION, EVALUATION, & 

TECHNOLOGY 
 
LINK TO STRATEGIC 
BLUEPRINT: INFORMED, ENGAGED AND EMPOWERED 

STAKEHOLDERS 
 
 
At the Innovation, Governmental Relations & Community Engagement Committee 
meeting of November 15, 2017, Mr. Alberto Carvalho, Superintendent, enumerated 
practices followed in other organizations that serve to make their meetings more 
efficient, adhere to published start and end times, and require fewer staff resources.  
We should explore these options at a workshop and consider implementing those that 
are practical for our organization. 
 
This item has been reviewed and approved by the School Board Attorney’s office as to 
form and legal sufficiency. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION PROPOSED BY 
DR. MARTA PÉREZ: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, 

direct the Superintendent to conduct a workshop to discuss 
options that would increase the efficiency of our committee 
and School Board Meetings. 
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(Withdrawn - - 12/01/2017) 


